
 

 

 

 THE LEAFLET  
A weekly newsletter for Learning Tree students, families, and supporters 

L  earning to love God and others       Teaching to think       Equipping to serve       Showing Jesus to all 

LEAF OF LIFE  

¶ March 31                

GCA Chapel 

¶ April 3                       

CA worship & Acros 

¶ April 7-8                

GCA Days for 8th & 

Caving for 5th-7th 

¶ April 10-13               

Week of Prayer 

¶ April 14                  

Good FriñNo School 

¶ April 22 

   Choirs sing at Chats-     

   worth Adventist church 

¶ April 23                 

Golf Tournament 

¶ April 27                

Spring Play & Refresh-

ments @ 6:30 PM      

Students arrive @ 6:00 

¶ May 1-5                     

8th Class Trip            

5th-7th Outdoor Ed  

¶ May 16                   

Kindergarten        

Graduation @ 6:30 PM 

¶ May 18                    

8th Grade Graduation 

@ 6:30 PM 

CALENDAR  

Thank you for spreading the word about the quality Christian education here at 

Learning Tree. We have more school info cards you can share with friends and 

family who are interested in attending our school. With early registration under-

way, God has given us 10 new students so far for next year! Please join us in pray-

ing for 10 more! We especially need Pre-K students (they must be 4 yrs. old by 

Sept. 1, 2017). We could also use a few more in 2nd-8th. A waiting list is now 

started for the K-1st classroom, so itõs a good thing you all saved your spots! Now 

is the time to send kids to a school where we learn to love God and others. 
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Raptor Pics & Spring Break Cleanup & Party 

Seeking Students who want to Learn about Jesus by Twila Brown, Principal 

 

“Let them shout for joy, 

and be glad, that favor 

my righteous cause: yea, 

let them say continually, 

Let the Lord be magni-

fied, which hath pleasure 

in the prosperity of His 

servant.” 

—Psalm 35:27 

           HOT LUNCH  

  Mar 20 ñ Spaghetti 

  Mar 22ñ Haystacks 

  Mar 24 ñ Pizza 
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Announcements 

Looking for a Pre -K Teacher and Pre -K students! 

As Mrs. Dennis is going to be taking on a full time posi-

tion as a mother, we are looking for a new Pre-K teach-

er. If you know of anyone who is interested, please have 

them call Mrs. Brown at 509-540-0747. To qualify, candi-

dates must be a Seventh-day Adventist and must have a 

degree in Early Childhood or Elementary Education. 
 

Good news!  You and your children can learn to 

bake healthy multi -grain bread  at a òhands-onó class 

on Sunday, April 2, from 2:00ð5:00 PM, 

at the Learning Tree gymnasium.  You 

will be taught how to mix and form 

your loaf, then take it home to bake 

right away! Parents and staff, pick up 

your discount vouchers at school 

office.  Men are very welcome!  We 

have a lot of fun!  Also, we encourage chil-

dren ages 12 and older to come.  There will not be facili-

ties to care for younger children.  For info on what to 

bring and how to register, please see the attached flyer. 

Thank you to Vivian Carlson for organizing this delicious 

activity! 
 

GCA Academy Days:  This two-day event is for stu-

dents in grades 8-11 who are interested in experiencing 

academy life at a boarding school.  Academy Days will be 

held April 7-8, 2017, in Calhoun, GA.  Online registration 

is available at www.gcasda.org.  For more details and info, 

please call 706-625-7139. 
 

Come Play Golf! The 9 th  Annual 

Dr. Bob Raitz Memorial Golf 

Tournament  will be held at 

Spring Lakes Golf Course in Chats-

worth, GA on Sunday, April 23. 

The tournament will be a four-man 

team format, with a shotgun start at 

1:00pm. Registration begins at noon. Indi-

vidual fees are $65 per player; sponsorship opportunities 

are also available. Please call Jeff White  Jr. at 706-218-

4979  for  more  information.  Registration  forms  are  

available  at the school office or online at learningtree-

school.org. All proceeds from the tournament benefit 

Learning Tree Elementary Schoolõs Sponsorship Fund.  

Thank you in advance for helping to make quality Chris-

tian education affordable for children in the Dalton com-

munity! 
 

Students need to wear solid navy jackets in the 

school building. If your student does not have one, 

please get one so they have something to wear inside 

when it is cold. 
 

Pre-register for 2017-2018 by April 7  and Save 25% 

on the application fee. 
 

Lost & Found:   Currently we have plenty of Learning 

Tree Sweatshirts, a wedding band and a watch in our lost 

& found box in the school office.  If youõre missing any of 

these, please come by and inquire. 
 

Deadline for ordering your student portraits:   

Please bring back the envelopes that your proofs were 

attached to with your order by March 31st. 
 

HELP NEEDED  for Musical  Production at Learn-

ing Tree in April. Can you sew? Do you enjoy arts and 

crafts? Would you be interested in helping create cos-

tumes, props and/or staging? Would you be willing to 

donate funds to help with this project? Learning Tree 

needs you! On Thursday, April 27, the Learning Tree 

students will be performing the sacred musical The Rock 

Slinger and His Greatest Hit, a fun retelling of the Biblical 

story of David & Goliath. The students are working hard 

and are very excited about their play. Please, if you are 

willing and able to help, contact Niki Knowlton via call/ 

text at 423-902-4841 or email her at nikiknowl-

ton@gmail.com. Thank you for your continued support 

of God's children here at Learning Tree School and 

please mark your calendars to come see our play!  

Piano for Sale. $900. Beauti-

ful black Yamaha 1968 upright. 

Call Mrs. Brown if interested at 

509-540-0747. Professional 

model. Music store owner 

would sell for $1700-$1900. 

Lightning Athletic News  

 

Our basketball awards banquet will be held this Sunday, April 19 at 5:30 p.m.  Gillõs Grill will be 

hosting the event.  All players, parents, and relatives of the players are welcome to attend. Our 

meal will be catered by Fazolis with drinks being provided by Mrs. Gill. 
 

Our soccer season òkicks offó this next week as we hope for more spring-like weather. There will be a practice on 

Monday, March 20 here at the school beginning at 3:15. Our first match will be this coming Tuesday, March 21 at 

the Gaston Community Center. The Lightning will be playing Berry Elementary with a game time of 4:30 p.m. 
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